
Appraisal Subcommittee 
 Federal Financial Institutions Examination Council 

 
 November 8, 2004 
 
 
 
Rod Stirman, Executive Director 
Real Estate Appraisers Board 
Oklahoma Insurance Department 
2401 NW 23rd Street, Suite 28 
Oklahoma City, OK 73107 
 
Dear Mr. Stirman: 
 

Thank you for providing us a copy of your November 1, 2004 Notice of Intent to amend 
Chapter 10, Title 600 of the Oklahoma Administrative Code, which was included in the 
November 2004 issue of the Oklahoma Real Estate Appraiser Board Newsletter.  The proposals, 
in part, would incorporate by reference the Appraiser Qualifications Criteria and Uniform 
Standards of Professional Appraisal Practice, clarify the relationship between trainees and their 
supervisors, and make other technical changes. We have reviewed those proposals and have no 
comments. 

 
Please contact us if you have any questions. 

 
  Sincerely, 
 
 
 
  Ben Henson 
    Executive Director 


